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Petition relating to the erection of an O2 mobile telephone mast at the rear of 

Cannons Newsagent, Coronation Parade, Cannon Lane 
 

Reference from Council – 20 October 2005 
 

1. At the meeting of Council held on 20 October 2005, a petition relating to the erection of 
 an O2 mobile telephone mast at the rear of Cannons Newsagent, Coronation Parade, 
 Cannon Lane was presented in the terms set out below: 
 

Submitted by Councillor Chris Mote containing some 290 signatures of residents in the 
Pinner South Ward objecting to the erection of an O2 mobile telephone mast at the rear of 
Cannons Newsagent, Coronation Parade, Cannon Lane in close proximity to residential 
dwellings, without local consultation. 
  
[The petition had also been submitted to the local Member of Parliament]. 

 
[Note: A copy of the first page of the petition is attached as an appendix to this report]. 

 
 
 
FOR INFORMATION 
 
Background Documents:  Petition presented to Council on 20 October 2005. 
                                         Minutes of the Council meeting on 20 October 2005. 
                                     
Contact:  Kate Boulter, Room 139, Committee Section. 
                Direct Dial: 020 8424 1269 
                E-mail: kate.boulter@harrow.gov.uk 


